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remaining in the front-line until the 1990s. This photographic history in the Images of War series by Anthony TuckerJones is the ideal introduction to it. In over 150 archive photographs and a detailed analytical text, he traces the
design and development of the T-54/55 and records its operational history. He describes how it was conceived as a main
battle tank, an all-rounder, contrasting with the light, medium and heavy tanks produced in the past, and it proved to
be extraordinarily effective. It was as adaptable as it was long-lasting, different versions being produced by China,
Czechoslovakia, Poland and Romania. Its relatively simple design also meant it was easy to maintain even in difficult
conditions and it was used by armies across the Third World, in particular in wars in Angola, Ethiopia, Mozambique and
Somalia. Anthony Tucker-Jones's history of this remarkable armored vehicle will be absorbing reading for tank
enthusiasts and a valuable source for modelers.
Stalingrad Antony Beevor 1999-05-01 The Battle of Stalingrad was not only the psychological turning point of World War
II: it also changed the face of modern warfare. From Antony Beevor, the internationally bestselling author of D-Day and
The Battle of Arnhem. In August 1942, Hitler's huge Sixth Army reached the city that bore Stalin's name. In the fivemonth siege that followed, the Russians fought to hold Stalingrad at any cost; then, in an astonishing reversal,
encircled and trapped their Nazi enemy. This battle for the ruins of a city cost more than a million lives. Stalingrad
conveys the experience of soldiers on both sides, fighting in inhuman conditions, and of civilians trapped on an urban
battlefield. Antony Beevor has itnerviewed survivors and discovered completely new material in a wide range of German
and Soviet archives, including prisoner interrogations and reports of desertions and executions. As a story of cruelty,
courage, and human suffering, Stalingrad is unprecedented and unforgettable. Historians and reviewers worldwide have
hailed Antony Beevor's magisterial Stalingrad as the definitive account of World War II's most harrowing battle.
The Soviet T-54 Main Battle Tank James Kinnear 2018-11-29 The menacing silhouette of the T-54 tank prowling down
streets of Eastern European capitals or roaring across fields in massive exercises remains one of the most enduring
images of Soviet power in the early years of the Cold War. Its sleek and unmistakable shape was a warning to any nation
that wanted to stand against the USSR. Yet all of this masked a flawed, outdated design, and when T-54s began to clash
with the Western armoured vehicles in proxy wars in Southeast Asia and the Middle East, they were found to be on the
losing side of many of the battles. Containing over 500 stunning contemporary and modern photographs, and written by
two experts on Soviet armour, this authoritative book tells the complete story of the T-54, one of the most widely
produced tanks of all time, including many previously unheard of variants.
The Russian Way of War Department of Department of the Army 2019-07-17 PRINTED IN COLOR - The Russian Way of War Force Structure, Tactics, and Modernization of the Russian Ground Forces Published by the U.S. Army Training and
Doctrine Command G2's Foreign Military Studies Oﬃce in 2016, this book picks up where the FM 100-2 series left off and
discusses Russian military structure, capabilities, and future development. Includes July 2019 BONUS materials on the
following: *1K17 Szhatie (1К17 Сжатие) Russian "Stiletto" Laser Tank *Combat Laser System (Peresvet) Russian Laser
Cannon *T-14 Armata Main Battle Tank *T-15 Heavy Infantry Combat Vehicle *Kurganets-25 Light Tracked Armored Vehicle
*2S35 Koalitsiya-SV 152-mm Self-Propelled Howitzer *VPK-7829 Bumerang Modular Infantry Wheeled Fighting Vehicle Why buy
a book you can download for free? We print the paperback book so you don't have to. First you gotta find a good clean
(legible) copy and make sure it's the latest version (not always easy). Some documents found on the web are missing
some pages or the image quality is so poor, they are difficult to read. If you find a good copy, you could print it
using a network printer you share with 100 other people (typically its either out of paper or toner). If it's just a
10-page document, no problem, but if it's 250-pages, you will need to punch 3 holes in all those pages and put it in a
3-ring binder. Takes at least an hour. It's much more cost-effective to just order the bound paperback from Amazon.com
This book includes original commentary which is copyright material. Note that government documents are in the public
domain. We print these paperbacks as a service so you don't have to. The books are compact, tightly-bound paperback,
full-size (8 1⁄2 by 11 inches), with large text and glossy covers. 4th Watch Publishing Co. is a SDVOSB.
https://usgovpub.com
T-72 Main Battle Tank 1974–93 Steven J. Zaloga 2013-08-20 The Russian T-72 Ural tank is the most widely-deployed main
battle tank of the current generation. Used by the armies of the former Warsaw pact and Soviet Union, it has also been
exported in large numbers to many of the states in the Middle East. This book reveals the previously secret history
behind the tank. Steven J Zaloga examines the conditions under which the T-72 was designed and produced. Technical
aspects of the weapon are also discussed, including its EDZ reactive armour which, when it first appeared in December
1984, gave NATO a nasty shock.
T-54/55 Robert Jackson 2019-01-30 During the Cold War, the T-54/55 series of tanks represented the most serious threat
to Nato land forces in Europe. Available in huge quantities, it formed the core of the Warsaw Pact armored warfare
doctrine, which envisaged massed tank attacks against the weakest point in Nato’s front-line defenses. Yet the T-54/55
could be stopped by smaller numbers of tanks which had the benefit of better technology and training, as was
demonstrated during the Yom Kippur War of 1973 when Israeli tanks dealt out appalling punishment to T-55s of the Syrian
army. Despite these limitations, the T-54/55 was one of the most successful tanks ever produced, and this volume in the
TankCraft series by Robert Jackson is the ideal introduction to it. As well as tracing the history of the T-54/55, his
book is an excellent source of reference for the modeler, providing details of available kits and photographs of awardwinning models, together with artworks showing the color schemes applied to these tanks. Each section of the book is
supported by a wealth of archive photographs.
Main Battle Tank T-80 Mikhail Baryatinskiy 2007 The Routemaster was more than just a bus. It was a symbol of all that
was great about Britain and in particular about London, which it served faithfully for an unmatchable fifty
years.Routemaster Omnibus combines three best-selling titles by Matthew Wharmby and Geoff Rixon, the latter the proud
owner of RM254, one of the first Routemasters to be preserved. Routemaster Jubilee (ISBN 978 0 7110 2999 6) celebrated

Soviet T-62 Main Battle Tank James Kinnear 2021-05-11 A highly illustrated study of the T-62 Main Battle Tank and its
variants that formed the backbone of the Soviet Army during the years of the Cold War. The T-62 is one of the most
widespread tanks used by the Soviets during the Cold War. Developed from the T-55, the T-62 enjoyed a long career in
the Red Army and even into the early days of the reformed Russian Army. It was the principal tank used by Soviet forces
in the Soviet-Afghan War, and went on to see service with Russian forces in Chechnya and South Ossetia. It has also
been employed in almost every conflict in the Middle East and Africa from its introduction into service. It remains in
service with many countries throughout the world and has seen a great deal of use in the Syrian Civil War. Containing
more than 400 stunning contemporary and modern photographs, and written by two experts on Soviet armour, this
authoritative book will tell the complete story of the T-62.
T-64 Battle Tank Steven J. Zaloga 2015-10-20 An in-depth illustrated study of the T-64 Battle Tank, the Soviet Union's
most secret and controversial Cold War weapon. The T-64 tank was the most revolutionary design of the whole Cold War,
designed to provide the firepower and armour protection of a heavy tank in a medium-weight design. It pioneered a host
of new technologies including laminate armour, stereoscopic tank rangefinders, opposed-piston engines, smooth-bore tank
guns with discarding sabot ammunition, and gun-fired guided projectiles. These impressive features meant that the
Russians were loath to part with the secrets of the design, and the T-64 was the only Soviet tank type of the Cold War
that was never exported. Written by an armour expert, this detailed technical history sheds light on the secrets behind
the Cold War's most controversial tank, revealing how its highly advanced technologies proved to be both a blessing and
a curse.
Red Steel Russell Phillips 2013-12 The Cold War never heated up, but if it had, the Soviet Union was ready. This
reference work details 73 major Soviet war machines, from the 2P26 "Baby Carriage" - a deceptively light, Jeep-like
vehicle mounting four anti-tank missiles - to the T-80U main battle tank with its advanced armour and electronic
countermeasures. Sixty-one photographs and drawings illustrate the work, and access to a web gallery with even more
illustrations is included in the purchase. With Shilka Publishing's "Digital Reinforcements," buy the print edition,
and get the ebook FREE. Details at www.shilka.co.uk/dr
Designing the T-34 Peter Samsonov 2019-12-27 When the German army launched Operation Barbarossa  the invasion of the
Soviet Union  on June 22, 1941, it was expecting to face and easily defeat outdated and obsolete tanks and for the
most part it did, but it also received a nasty shock when it came up against the T-34. With its powerful gun and sloped
armour, the T-34 was more than a match for the best German tanks at that time and the Germans regarded it with awe.
German Field Marshal von Kleist, who commanded the latter stages of Barbarossa, called it the finest tank in the
world. Using original wartime documents author and historian Peter Samsonov, creator of the Tank Archives blog,
explains how the Soviets came to develop what was arguably the wars most revolutionary tank design.
Soviet T-10 Heavy Tank and Variants James Kinnear 2017-06-29 When it was introduced into service in 1953, the T-10
represented a return to the “classic” Soviet heavy tank. Although considered a major threat to NATO tank forces, it
also represented the end of an era. All gun heavy tanks like the T-10 would eventually be made effectively redundant by
later models like the T-62 which had powerful next generation armament and new ammunition types. The tank was gradually
withdrawn from service in the 1970s, though the last tanks would only leave Russian service, by decree of the President
of the Russian Federation, in 1997. As such the T-10 outlived the Soviet state that had created it. Never exported
outside of the Soviet Union and rarely used in combat, the T-10 has remained a mysterious tank, with many of its
variants unknown in the West until very recently. This study, written from original Russian and Ukrainian primary
source documents that have only recently been made available, uncovers the history of this enigmatic tank using 130
stunning contemporary and modern photographs of the T-10 as well as full colour side-view artwork.
Centurion vs T-55 Simon Dunstan 2022-08-18 Conceived at the height of World War II, the British Centurion and the
Soviet T-55 were initially expected to counter the formidable Panther and Tiger tanks of Germany. But as the Cold War
unfolded, these machines prepared instead for the coming struggle between NATO and the Warsaw Pact. Though they never
fought in Europe, these two tanks became the mainstay of the Cold War's proxy forces around the world. From Korea to
the Middle East and on to Angola, these two armored combatants clashed repeatedly, reaching their crescendo on the
Golan Heights during the Yom Kippur War where 177 Centurions of the IDF took on a vastly superior Arab force. This book
compares the design, development and deployment of these classic tanks, and analyses their battlefield performance.
Presented with highly detailed digital artwork, this is a tightly focused study of two of the Cold War's first main
battle tanks.
The World's Greatest Tanks Michael E. Haskew 2014 From the Soviet T-34 and German Panther tanks of World War II to the
M1A2 Abrams, Challenger 2 and T-90 of the present day, The World’s Greatest Tanks is an expert examination of the most
successful tanks of the past hundred years. Beginning with the prototype Mark V Male in 1917, The World’s Greatest
Tanks features 52 of the best armoured fighting vehicles from World War I, World War II, through the Cold War and up to
the highly sophisticated tanks that have seen recent service in wars in the Balkans, Caucasus, and Middle East. Each
entry is examined over two spreads and includes a brief description of the tank’s development and history, a colour
profile artwork, photographs, key features and specifications tables. Packed with more than 200 artworks and
photographs, The World’s Greatest Tanks is a colourful guide for the military historian and military technology
enthusiast.
T-54/55 Anthony Tucker-Jones 2017-10-30 The Soviet T-54/55 is probably the best-known tank of the Cold War, and it was
produced in greater numbers that any other tank in history. It first went into service just after the Second World War
and over 70,000 were made, and its design was so successful that it even outlasted its successor the T-62. For a
generation it formed the backbone of the armored forces of the Warsaw Pact and it was exported all over the world,
soviet-cold-war-main-battle-tank-t-54-free-paper-model-download

1/3

Downloaded from www.papercraftsquare.com on August 19, 2022 by guest

the fiftieth anniversary of the type from its commissioning as a purpose-built trolleybus replacement, its five decades
in service spanning the upheaval of reshaping, division and privatisation to leave a core of 600 surviving vehicles
immortalised by the Routemaster 50 event in Finsbury Park.Routemaster Retrospective (ISBN 978 0 7110 3155 5) explores,
route by route, the withdrawal of the type during the 1980s and 1990s, leading up to the grand finale of Routemaster
Requiem (ISBN 978 0 7110 3145 6). This title covered the much-admired last days of the final twenty routes to use the
Routemaster bus, beginning with the 15 on 29 August 2003 and culminating in the unforgettable scenes outside Brixton
garage on the afternoon of 9 December 2005 when thousands came to see RM2217 complete the final scheduled journey on
route 159.Routemaster Omnibus offers an expanded final chapter dealing with the two Heritage Routes based on the 9 and
15, whose ten allocated RMs are all that remains of not only the Routemaster family, but of the London Transport legacy
of design excellence and economy that was renowned throughout the world.
Tanks at the Iron Curtain 1946–60 Steven J. Zaloga 2021-11-25 A study of the Soviet and NATO armored forces that faced
each other off in Central Europe in the early Cold War, and how their technology, tactics, and doctrine were all
rapidly developed. For 45 years, the most disputed point in the World was the dividing line between East and West in
Europe; here the use and development of tanks was key. In this fully illustrated study, author Steve Zaloga, describes
how Soviet and NATO tanks were deployed in the early years of the Cold War, and how a generation of tanks such as the
Soviet T-44/T-54 and IS-3, British Centurion, US Army M26/M46 Pershing (all developed during World War II) saw
extensive service after the war had ended. Initial post-war generation tanks including the Soviet T-54A, T-10 heavy
tank, British late-model Centurions, Conqueror, US Army M41, M47, M48 and the French AMX-13 are examined in detail
alongside the most important technical trends of the era: the development of shaped-charge anti-tank projectiles, the
influence of anti-tank missiles, and the introduction of chemical/nuclear protection and night fighting equipment. The
book also considers the influence of post-war doctrine and tactics on tank technology and the effect of regional
conflicts such as the 1950 Korean War, the war in Indo-China, and the 1956 Mid East War on tank warfare.
The Unwomanly Face of War Svetlana Alexievich 2017-07-25 A long-awaited English translation of the groundbreaking oral
history of women in World War II across Europe and Russia—from the winner of the Nobel Prize in Literature NAMED ONE OF
THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The Washington Post • The Guardian • NPR • The Economist • Milwaukee Journal Sentinel •
Kirkus Reviews For more than three decades, Svetlana Alexievich has been the memory and conscience of the twentieth
century. When the Swedish Academy awarded her the Nobel Prize, it cited her invention of “a new kind of literary
genre,” describing her work as “a history of emotions . . . a history of the soul.” In The Unwomanly Face of War,
Alexievich chronicles the experiences of the Soviet women who fought on the front lines, on the home front, and in the
occupied territories. These women—more than a million in total—were nurses and doctors, pilots, tank drivers, machinegunners, and snipers. They battled alongside men, and yet, after the victory, their efforts and sacrifices were
forgotten. Alexievich traveled thousands of miles and visited more than a hundred towns to record these women’s
stories. Together, this symphony of voices reveals a different aspect of the war—the everyday details of life in combat
left out of the official histories. Translated by the renowned Richard Pevear and Larissa Volokhonsky, The Unwomanly
Face of War is a powerful and poignant account of the central conflict of the twentieth century, a kaleidoscopic
portrait of the human side of war. THE WINNER OF THE NOBEL PRIZE IN LITERATURE “for her polyphonic writings, a monument
to suffering and courage in our time.” “A landmark.”—Timothy Snyder, author of On Tyranny: Twenty Lessons from the
Twentieth Century “An astonishing book, harrowing and life-affirming . . . It deserves the widest possible
readership.”—Paula Hawkins, author of The Girl on the Train “Alexievich has gained probably the world’s deepest, most
eloquent understanding of the post-Soviet condition. . . . [She] has consistently chronicled that which has been
intentionally forgotten.”—Masha Gessen, National Book Award–winning author of The Future Is History
Soviet T-55 Main Battle Tank James Kinnear 2019-09-17 A highly illustrated study of the T-55 Main Battle Tank and its
variants that formed the backbone of the Soviet Army during the years of the Cold War. The T-55 is one of the most
iconic weapons created by the Soviets during the Cold War and also one of the most widely deployed weapons in history.
Like its younger brother, the T-54, the T-55 enjoyed a long career in the Red Army and even into the early days of the
reformed Russian Army. Under their control it saw very little combat use or deployments, but it was widely sold to
other nations and participated in many of the wars and combat operations from the mid-1960s to the present. The T-55
has been employed in almost every conflict in the Middle East and Africa from its introduction into service. Even today
the tank is still employed by both sides in the Syrian Civil War, and they are also in service with Kurdish forces in
the struggle against ISIS in the northern part of Iraq. Containing 150 stunning contemporary and modern photographs,
and written by two experts on Soviet armor, this authoritative book tells the complete story of the T-55, one of the
most widely produced tanks of all time.
Soviet Cold War Weaponry: Aircraft, Warships, Missiles and Artillery Anthony Tucker-Jones 2015-10-30 "In this companion
volume to his photographic history of Soviet tanks and armoured vehicles, Anthony Tucker-Jones provides a visual guide
to the vast array of aircraft, warships and missiles the Soviet armed forces deployed at the height of the Cold War.
Although the superpowers never came to blows, the so-called 'Cold War' was far from cold, with numerous 'hot' proxy
wars being fought in Africa and the Middle East. All these conflicts employed Soviet weaponry which has been captured
in action in the colour and black-and-white photographs selected for this book. Between the 1950s and 1980s Soviet and
Warsaw Pact countries churned out thousands of weapons ready for the Third World War. They also embarked on a
technological arms race with NATO in an attempt to counter each new piece of equipment as it appeared. The MiG
fighters, the Badger and Backfire bombers, the nuclear submarines have achieved almost iconic status, but, as Anthony
Tucker-Jones's book shows, there was much more to the Soviet armoury than these famous weapons. Much of it, despite its
age, remains in service with armies, guerrilla forces and terrorist organizations around the world today."
Inside the Warsaw Pact 1992
BMP Infantry Fighting Vehicle 1967–94 Steven J. Zaloga 2013-06-20 The Russian BMP infantry fighting vehicle (IFV) was
one of the most significant innovations in infantry tactics in the latter half of the 20th century. Built in response
to the threat of nuclear warfare, it was the world's first IFV, providing the infantry squad with unprecedented
firepower, mobility and protection. With over 55,000 manufactured since 1966, the BMP is also numerically one of the
most important armoured vehicles ever built. This richly illustrated book examines the development and design of the
BMP, detailing its armaments, performance in combat and variants.
Soviet Cold War Weaponry Anthony Tucker-Jones 2015-05-20 The T-54, T-62 and T-72 main battle tanks along with the
personnel carriers, assault guns, self-propelled guns and anti-tank missiles that are illustrated in this photographic
history represent the high point in the design and manufacture of armoured vehicles by the Soviet Union during the Cold
War. Although the superpowers never came to blows, the 'Cold War' was far from cold, as numerous 'hot' proxy wars were
fought in Africa and the Middle East, and these conflicts employed the Soviet weaponry that is shown in action in the
soviet-cold-war-main-battle-tank-t-54-free-paper-model-download

colour and black-and-white photographs selected for this book.?Between the 1950s and 1980s Soviet and Warsaw Pact
countries produced thousands of tanks and armoured vehicles ready for the Third World War. They embarked on a
technological arms race with the NATO allies in an attempt to counter each new piece of equipment as it appeared in
service. Much of this Soviet weaponry has achieved almost iconic status and, despite its age, remains in service with
armies, guerrilla forces and terrorist organizations around the world today. It is also of enduring interest to
collectors, re-enactors and modellers who are fascinated by the military equipment of the late twentieth century.
Self-Propelled Anti-Aircraft Guns of the Soviet Union Mike Guardia 2015-05-20 During the Cold War, the Soviet Army was
perhaps the deadliest fighting force the world had ever seen. Within its mechanized forces, the Soviets accomplished
something that their American counterparts never could – the fielding of a self-propelled anti-aircraft gun (SPAAG)
that could keep pace with its heavy armored formations. This volume examines the design, development and operational
history of the Soviet Union's Cold War SPAAGs: the ZSU-37, ZSU-57-2, the infamous ZSU-23-4, and the 9K22 Tunguska
(better known by its NATO reporting name: SA-19 'Grison'). These vehicles excelled in their air defense role, and many
US Department of Defense publications were dedicated to examining how to defeat the ZSU and its radar tracking system.
These formidable weapons equipped Russian forces in Afghanistan and were encountered again in Iraq during Operation
Desert Storm and Iraqi Freedom, cementing their place in the landscape of modern warfare. This study explores the full
history of the SPAAGs with revealing photographs, technical illustrations and detailed analysis.
1914-1938 Armored Fighting Vehicles George Bradford 2010 This volume of scale drawings of military vehicles covers the
Cold War, from the end of World War II through 1990. Included here are the armored fighting vehicles that fought in
Korea and Vietnam, in the Arab-Israeli wars, and in other conflicts around the globe, as well as those that never saw
combat. Vehicles include: Centurion main battle tank (Britain) Leopard 2 main battle tank (Germany) Magach 6 tank
(Israel) T-55 main battle tank (Soviet Union) M47 Patton medium tank (United States) And dozens more.
NATO and Warsaw Pact Tanks of the Cold War GREEN MICHAEL 2022-04-30
Soviet T-62 Main Battle Tank James Kinnear 2021-05-13 The T-62 is one of the most widespread tanks used by the Soviets
during the Cold War. Developed from the T-55, the T-62 enjoyed a long career in the Red Army and even into the early
days of the reformed Russian Army. It was the principal tank used by Soviet forces in the Soviet-Afghan War, and went
on to see service with Russian forces in Chechnya and South Ossetia. It has also been employed in almost every conflict
in the Middle East and Africa from its introduction into service. It remains in service with many countries throughout
the world and has seen a great deal of use in the Syrian Civil War. Containing more than 400 stunning contemporary and
modern photographs, and written by two experts on Soviet armour, this authoritative book tells the complete story of
the T-62.
Soviet T-62 Main Battle Tank James Kinnear 2021-05-13 The T-62 is one of the most widespread tanks used by the Soviets
during the Cold War. Developed from the T-55, the T-62 enjoyed a long career in the Red Army and even into the early
days of the reformed Russian Army. It was the principal tank used by Soviet forces in the Soviet-Afghan War, and went
on to see service with Russian forces in Chechnya and South Ossetia. It has also been employed in almost every conflict
in the Middle East and Africa from its introduction into service. It remains in service with many countries throughout
the world and has seen a great deal of use in the Syrian Civil War. Containing more than 400 stunning contemporary and
modern photographs, and written by two experts on Soviet armour, this authoritative book tells the complete story of
the T-62.
M60 vs T-62 Lon Nordeen 2013-05-20 Designed for the battlefields of Europe at the height of the Cold War, the M60 and
T-62 were the premier combat tanks of their day. However, it was in the deserts of the Middle East that they finally
met in battle. This new Duel title examines the design and development of these main battle tanks, identifying their
strengths and weaknesses, and describing and analyzing their performance on the battlefield during the Yom Kippur War,
the Iran–Iraq War, and the first Gulf War.
Tanks and Combat Vehicles of the Warsaw Pact Russell Phillips 2017-08-22 When East and West survived on a knife-edge
between peace and war, both sides were busy preparing themselves for military action. But what exactly would NATO's
troops have faced if the Cold War had suddenly turned hot? Tanks and Combat Vehicles of the Warsaw Pact is a
fascinating reference book looking at the wide variety of combat vehicles which were poised and ready for action
throughout the long years of military stand-off. Led by the Soviet Union, the nations which formed the Warsaw Pact were
as innovative as they were prepared and these deadly war machines had the potential to change the course of world
history forever. Find out more about these combat vehicles from how they worked to what they would have been capable of
if they had been used in military action against NATO. Tanks and Combat Vehicles of the Warsaw Pact details more than
100 military vehicles from the 2P26 "Baby Carriage" - a compact Soviet off-road vehicle mounted with anti-tank missiles
– to the T-80U main battle tank, in service from 1985 onwards.
T-90 Standard Tank Steven J. Zaloga 2018-02-22 In the wake of the T-72 tank's poor performance in the 1991 Gulf War,
the Kremlin instructed the Russian tank industry to drop the discredited T-72 designation in favour of the T-90
Vladimir. The T-90 was in fact a further evolution of the T-72 family, but the name change represented an important
break in Russian/Soviet tank design history. The T-90 has become the principal export tank of Russia, and is in service
in large numbers in many countries including Algeria, India, and many of the former Soviet republics. Using detailed
illustrations and full colour artwork, this book will also describe the evolution of the T-90s many failed successors
including the little known Bokser, Molot, and T-95, as well as its likely successor, the new T-14 Armata, and the wide
range of specialized vehicles based on the T-90 chassis such as the formidable Terminator tank support vehicle.
Centurion Robert Jackson 2018-11-30 The fifty-ton British Centurion tank, developed during the darkest days of the
Second World War, was designed to outgun and outperform the latest German tanks, such as the formidable Panzer V
Panther. It was one of the most successful tanks ever produced, and this volume in the TankCraft series by Robert
Jackson is the ideal introduction to it.The Centurion came into service too late to test its ability in action with
German armor, but in the postwar world it earned a fearsome reputation in action during the many conflicts of the Cold
War era, from the Middle East to Vietnam. Nearly 4,500 were built, serving with the armies of some twenty nations. The
Centurions chassis was also adapted to fulfill a variety of tasks, including armored recovery, bridge-laying and guided
weapons carrier.As well as tracing the history of the Centurion, Robert Jackson's book is an excellent source of
reference for the modeler, providing details of available kits and photographs of award-winning models, together with
artworks showing the color schemes applied to these tanks. Each section of the book is supported by a wealth of archive
photographs.
Chieftain Robert Jackson 2019-05-30 The British Chieftain – designed in the late 1950s as the replacement for the
Centurion – was perhaps the best main battle tank in service with Nato during the 1960s and 1970s. Its 120mm rifled
main gun and advanced armor made it one of the most formidable tanks of its time, and Robert Jackson’s book is an
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authoritative introduction to it. Although it was intended to fight Soviet armor on the plains of northern Germany, it
was in the heat and sand of the Middle East that the Chieftain fought its major battles during the Iran–Iraq War of the
1980s, and it proved to be very effective during the Gulf War of 1991. Variants of the Chieftain were exported to Iran,
Oman, India, Kenya and Nigeria, and its chassis was adapted to fulfill a variety of tasks, including armored recovery
and bridge-laying As well as tracing the history of the Chieftain, Robert Jackson's work provides an excellent source
of reference for the modeler, providing details of available kits and photographs of award-winning models, together
with artworks showing the color schemes applied to these tanks. Each section of the book is supported by a wealth of
archive photographs.
Jane's Armour and Artillery Upgrades 2005-2006 Christopher F. Foss 2005-10 Jane's Armour and Artillery Upgrades details
information essential for those interested in the world's armour and artillery subsystems that are currently in
production, under development or for which it is thought production facilities still exist around the globe.
Modern Russian Tanks and AFVs Stephen Hart 2019-08-14 Modern Russian Tanks & AFVs explores the main battle tanks,
armored fighting vehicles, armored personnel carriers, self-propelled guns, and missile-launching platforms in service
since Russia reorganized its armored forces in the early 1990s. Organized by type and then alphabetically by
manufacturer, the entries include the Buk missile system that shot down Malaysian Airlines 777 over Ukraine in 2014.
Expert profile artworks illustrate each entry, which also includes complete technical specifications.
M60 Main Battle Tank in Action David Doyle 2017-11-09 The M60 Main Battle Tank was conceived as the successor to the
M48 Patton with the hope that it would prove a better adversary to the Soviet T-54A. Introduced in 1959, the 105mmarmed M60, and its variants, the M60A1 and M60A3, remained in production into 1987, forming the backbone of the U.S.
armored force until it was supplanted by the M1 Abrams. In addition to the conventional cannon-armed versions of the
M60, the M60A2 variant, sometimes dubbed "the starship," featured new departures in tank armament. The M60A2 was armed
with a 152mm projector, which could fire a conventional round with a fully combustible casing, or the MGM-51 Shillelagh
anti-tank missile. Completing the M60 family were the M728 armored engineer vehicle, and the still-in-service M60
Armored Vehicle-Launched Bridge. Packed with 155 vintage color photos, 69 historic black-and-white images, by numerous
fine line drawings, and a detailed data table, this 80-page volume traces the history of America's iconic Cold War
tank.
T-62 Main Battle Tank 1965–2005 Steven J. Zaloga 2011-10-20 The Soviet Army hastily developed the T-62 in a struggle to
compete against the rapid proliferation of NATO tanks in the 1960s. It was essentially a modification of the widelymanufactured T-55 tank with the addition of a new 115mm gun. Within the USSR itself, the T-62 was quickly superseded,
but it was widely exported, becoming a critical component of the Egyptian and Syrian armies in the 1973 Yom Kippur
conflict and heavily influenced later designs of the M1 Abrams and Challenger tanks. In the first English-language
history of this tank, Steven Zaloga examines the development of the T-62 using detailed combat descriptions to bring to
life the operational history of this tank from the deserts of the Sinai to the harsh terrain of Afghanistan.
The World Book Encyclopedia 2002 An encyclopedia designed especially to meet the needs of elementary, junior high, and
senior high school students.
T-54 and T-55 Main Battle Tanks 1944–2004 Steven J. Zaloga 2004-07-25 The T-54 and T-55 tanks are the most widely
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manufactured tanks of all time. They have become ubiquitous to wars around the globe since the 1950s, starting with
Hungary in 1956, and including the the Arab-Israeli wars of 1967, 1973 and 1982, the Vietnam war of 1967-75, the IranIraq War of 1980-88, the Afghanistan conflict, Operation Desert Storm, the Yugoslav Civil Wars, and the recent conflict
in Iraq. This book will examine the roots of this prolific tank family, starting with the Soviet Army's first attempts
to replace the legendary T-34 during World War II, and covering the T-43 and the T-44, the more successful T-54, and
its ultimate evolution into the T-55.
T-80 Standard Tank Steven J. Zaloga 2011-10-20 The history of the little-known yet controversial T-80 and its
subsequent variants. The Soviet T-80 Standard Tank was the last tank fielded before the Soviet collapse, and the most
controversial. Despite having the most sophisticated fire controls and multi-layer armor ever fielded on a Soviet tank,
its turbine power plant (rather than a conventional diesel) remained a source of considerable trouble throughout its
career. Steven J Zaloga charts the little-known history of the T-80, covering the initial construction, through the
development to the subsequent variants, the T-84 and Russia's enigmatic “Black Eagle Tank.” Accompanying detailed cutaway artwork illustrates the unusual design features that made the T-80 so controversial.
Arab Armour vs Israeli Armour Chris McNab 2021-04-15 The Six-Day War in 1967 was a lightning Israeli campaign that
changed the face of the Middle East. Israel's armoured brigades, despite being heavily outnumbered on paper by Arab
AFVs, managed to dominate the Arab forces tactically and technologically, through excellent gunnery and decentralized
battlefield leadership. The fighting took place on three different fronts: the Sinai Front, the Jordanian Front and the
Golan Heights. Each presented its own unique set of tactical and terrain challenges, from the long-range battles
between massed Egyptian and Israeli armour in the scorching flatlands of the Sinai Desert, to relatively close-quarters
engagements across steep and narrow terrain in the Golan Heights. Not only did the Six-Day War see the direct clash of
opposing Cold War tactical approaches, but also the direct confrontation of Western and Soviet MBTs. On the Israeli
side, the IDF had the British Centurion, the American M48 Patton, the M51 Super Sherman, and the French AMX-13,
although they focused their armoured spearheads on the Centurions and Pattons. The Arabs' armoured power was expressed
through T-34/85s, T-54/55s, PT-76s and JS-3s (IS-3s). Each vehicle brought its own set of advantages and disadvantages,
although ultimately it was the long-range tank-killing gunnery of the Centurion that often took the day. Drawing on
compelling first-hand accounts from both unit commanders and individual crews, this Duel title explains the tactical
and mechanical dynamics of one of history's greatest post-war armoured engagements.
Tanks at the Iron Curtain 1960–75 Steven J. Zaloga 2022-07-21 A new analysis of the technology and tanks that faced off
against each other on opposite sides of the Iron Curtain, during the very height of the Cold War. From the 1960s
onwards, there was a generational shift in tank design and warfare with the advent of CBR (chemical, biological,
radiological) protection and a move away from HEAT ammunition to APFSDS. This shift confronted the growing threat of
guided anti-tank missiles and saw the introduction of composite armor. Soviet heavy tanks and tank destroyer/assault
guns became obsolete, giving way to the technological might of the T-62 and T-64, while NATO forces employed the
Chieftain, AMX-30, Leopard I, and M60, plus the initial attempt at a common US-German tank, the MBT-70. Using detailed
illustrations and contemporary photographs, this companion volume to NVG 301, Tanks at the Iron Curtain 1946–60 focuses
on key battle tanks and their technology to give a comprehensive overall picture of how tanks developed during modern
times.
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